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Summary:

The South African Embassy in the US reports to the South African Foreign Ministry on
President Carter’s press conference on the kalahari nuclear test site and related US
media coverage. Carter called on the South African government to place their nuclear
programs under international safeguards and monitoring and cease attempts to develop
and explosive device.
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